	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

Resignation ‒ Director: Legal
Johannesburg / 10 July 2018
Dear Registered Auditor

This serves to inform you that Jane O'Connor, Director Legal, has resigned from the IRBA with effect from the end of June 2018. After more than 30 years of service to the profession, she seeks to pursue new challenges and to spend more time with her family.
Jane has diligently served the organisation for the past 32 years and was instrumental in the transition from the Public Accountants' and Auditors' Board (PAAB), the regulator's predecessor, to the IRBA, having also served the PAAB for many years. Her legal skills and knowledge of the profession have been invaluable.
We wish her all the best for the future.
Bernard Peter Agulhas
CEO
About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


	 


